BREW

NEWS

Next Meeting 6101 Wagon Lane August 6th, 2005 2.00PM-????

Lincoln Lager Newsletter July 2005

Editor's Notes; (Chris Vejnovich)

Hello again from the Lincoln Lagers. As summer is heating up, so is the brewing scene in Nebraska. I hope that all of you are doing well and enjoying a cool homebrew while reading this newsletter. And if you are not enjoying a cool homebrew, then it is time to go to the fridge and get one!!

The first information that I would like to pass along is of high importance to you all. Dave Oenbring and I have decided to cancel the next scheduled meeting at BBQ4U and hold the monthly meeting at the annual picnic. Please note this in your personal planner or on you calendar on the fridge. I know that some have expressed in the past that having a meeting a private residence can be somewhat intimidating to newcomers, but I would like to personally like to welcome all members and possible new members of the Lincoln Lagers to attend our annual picnic which is being held at Steve Olsen's house this year. I am again including the flyer Steve put toghether for the picnic. As well, see the paragraph below from last months newsletter.

Steve Olsen has volunteered to hold the annual Lincoln Lagers Picnic at his house this year. The picinic will be held <u>August 6th, 2005</u>. The event will kick off at <u>2.00PM</u>. Steve has emailed me a word document with all the details and I am forwarding that on to all of you. The flyer contains directions and other pertinant information.

August 7th, 2005 is the date of the next Beer Quest event. The beer style chosen this time around is Wheat Beers. As always, you can get tickets from Emyprean.

I have secured the Lincoln Lagers a group event room at the Upstream Legacy for October 16th, 2005 at 4.00PM. This day is a Sunday. Zac has secured the party room for our group free of charge, and Sunday worked best for the restaurant/brewery. As mentioned in earlier newsletters, there will be a brewey tours available. The Upstream Legacy also honors the AHA membership discount with happy hour beer prices all the time and a discount on food I believe. Zac will not be in attendance as he will be in Scotland at an advanced Brewer/Distiller Program. But his assisstant brewer will be on hand.

Dave Oenbring has made some head way on the bus trip to GABF that he has been planning. Dave mentioned at the last meeting that he would like to have solid commitments from at least 25 members for the bus trip, and he feels confident that he can put toghether the other 25 people needed to make the bus trip a go. Dave reported that for 200.00 you get a round trip to GABF, one nights admittance to the GABF, lodging for two nights, and a day trip to Fort Collins. This is a fantastic price. If you are interested in going please contact Oenbring by responding email/newsletter. I will forward all requests on to Dave. Please include your name, phone number and email address so that Dave has all your information handy to contact you. I am going to GABF for sure.

The Lagers have a new website. It is listed under the address www.lincolnlagers.com

Beer styles for next year's inter-club competition have been decided and are as follows:

German Pilsner, Bohemian Pilsner, Classic Am Pilsner

Mild Ale, Sothern & Northern Brown Ale British IPA, American IPA, Imperial IPA Wood Aged Beers, and ofcourse BDB

Chris Vejnovich, <u>lincolnlagers@yahoo.com</u>

Support Your Local Home Brew Club

Dues are \$25 per year and include the monthly newsletter. You may join or renew at the next meeting. Be sure to include your e-mail address and phone number. If you are receiving this by snail mail please send a message to lincolnlagers@yahoo.com with "subscribe" in the memo.

Doug Finke has a running list of members who have paid dues recently. Please pay any dues owed to Doug Finke at the next meeting in which you attend. Sorry, NO plastic accepted.

The next four meetings are scheduled to be held at BBQ4U. They are June 2nd, July 8th, and September 1st (the August meeting will be held at the Picnic). All meetings will be held on the first Thursday of the month starting at 7.00PM.

Next Meeting 6101 Wagon Lane August 6th, 2005 2.00PM-????